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Paragraph #102 Session #20 (2021)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the fact that the International Union for
Conservation of Nature, in cooperation with indigenous peoples, is undertaking
preparations for the World Summit of Indigenous Peoples and Nature to be
convened during the upcoming World Conservation Congress, which will be held
in Marseille, France, in September 2021. The summit is aimed at providing an
opportunity to highlight and exchange information about the contributions of
indigenous peoples to sustaining biodiversity, combating climate change and
promoting sustainable development. The Forum recommends that Member
States, international organizations and NGOs support the participation of
indigenous peoples in the summit. The Forum invites the International Union for
Conservation of Nature to share the outcomes of the summit at the Forum’s
twenty-first session in 2022.
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